
 

 

  

                                                    
 

 

 

Design Technology Project – Futuristic Fire Engines 

 

Dear Parents  

 

On our first week back after half term the children we be investigating, planning, 

making and evaluating their own futuristic fire engine.  

 

Therefore could all children bring in a small-medium sized box e.g. Variety Packs, 

Jaffa Cake boxes, tissue boxes, etc. No large boxes please. 

 

In addition any milk bottle tops that could be saved up and brought in would be very 

helpful in providing a greater supply of wheels. 

 

Your child will need their box and milk bottle tops by Monday 2nd November. 

 

If your child has any ideas for other resources to make their fire engine particularly 

futuristic, please feel free to send in additional materials. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Kendrick and Mrs Marsh 
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